
Subject: Power Supply for Containers
From: Lorena Parker <lparker@sanpedrobid.com>
Date: 07/24/2017 01:46 PM
To: "Viola, Rica" <RViola@portla.org>

Rica,

I've reached out to the company and they could not give me an answer because
they said that the containers have plugs but the amount of power they would use
would depend on what gets plugged into them.
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